
Dear Mendocino County Supervisors  

I'm writing to express my opposition to the proposal to open rangelands to commercial 

marijuana growing and allow up to 10% of all rural parcels to be used for such purposes. 

This idea is an affront to wildlife, water supplies, and our quality of life, and I'm frankly 

shocked it's even up for consideration.  
I'll spare you a long commentary because you've heard all the arguments. Suffice it to say 

that I won't be supporting the re-election of a representative who backs this or other 

proposals to significantly expand the scale of allowable greenhouse-based marijuana 

growing, whether on wildlands or existing agricultural lands.  
 
 
Rachel Donham 

 


